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BOARD GOALS 
March 4, 2023 

 
1. Sheridan School Board will promote an environment of cooperation while following 

Robert’s Rules as guidelines to maintain a high level of meeting efficiency.  JUNE 
 

2. Sheridan School Board will regularly review the established maintenance program and 
maintain a long-term capital improvement plan. JUNE 

 
3. Sheridan School Board will proactively address annual and long-term financial 

strategies while maintaining transparency and fiscal responsibility. AUGUST 
 

4. Sheridan School Board will maintain board policy in order to be current with state and 
federal laws with a focus on quality education.  SEPTEMBER 

 
5. Sheridan School Board will encourage board training for all members using state and 

local resources. OCTOBER 
 
6. Sheridan School Board will regularly review safety risks and prioritize their need and 

suggest actions based upon financial resources.  NOVEMBER 
 
7. Sheridan School Board will support an engaged and collaborative learning environment 

to support all students and teachers. DECEMBER  
 
8. Sheridan School Board will facilitate communication between the District and all 

stakeholders by using all available sources of media with the intention of promoting 
the school. JANUARY 

 
9. Sheridan School Board will implement technology to enrich student learning and set 

students up for success in their workplace or post-secondary education. FEBRUARY 
 

10. Sheridan School Board will provide the staffing structure to promote a diverse and 
well-rounded education for all students through the employment of highly qualified 
individuals.  MARCH 

 
11. Sheridan School Board will encourage feedback from alumni to showcase strengths 

and improve weaknesses. APRIL 
 
 
 
 

 


